NORTH ZONE CULTURAL CENTRE, PATIALA
(Ministry of Culture, Government of India)

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING POSTPONMENT OF TENDER
SCHEDULED TO BE OPENED ON APRIL 21, 2018.

All concerned may please note that as per directions received from
the Ministry of MinorityAffairs/MaulanaAzad Education Foundation, a
Cultural presentations under ‘HamariDharohar to be held at old

Fort/Central Park, New Delhi on Aprii 25, 2018 stands
postponed due to some administrative reasons.

Therefore E- tenders/short term tenders invited for hiring of lights;
sound system; stage; Led Screens; Gen sets; VIP Toilets etc. on

21/04/2018 also Stands postponed.

Inconvenience caused on this account is highly regretable.

For further information, pleasevisitwebsite of NZCC i.e.
www._culturenorthindia.com




